
 

Staff Report

 
 

Report To:  Dan Best, Chief Administrative Officer 

From: Genevieve Scharback, Corporate Services 

Manager/Clerk 

Date:         July 17 2017 

Report:  12-2017 

Subject: Appoint Drainage Engineer - Request for Drainage 
Works 

 
 

Recommendations: 

That South Huron Council receives the report from G. Scharback, Corporate 

Services Manager/Clerk re: Request for Drainage Works under Section 4 of 
the Drainage Act; 

And that South Huron Council hereby appoints William J. Dietrich, P. Eng., 
from Dietrich Engineering Ltd. as the Municipal Drainage Engineer to prepare 

a report for new drainage works. 

 

Purpose:  
To provide Council with the Petition for Drainage Works filed by Gordon 
Jones for the construction of a new tile drain on Con 1 Part Lot 12, 13 and 

14, Usborne; South Huron. 

 

Background and Analysis: 
Please find attached Petition for Drainage Works by Owners pursuant to 

Section 4 of the Drainage Act. R.S.O. 1990, as submitted by Gordon Jones. 
 

Operational Considerations: 
N/A 
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South Huron’s Strategic Plan: 

N/A 

Financial Impact:  
N/A 

 

Legal Impact:  

N/A 

 

Staffing Impact: 
N/A   

 

Policies/Legislation: 
Drainage Act 

 

Consultation: 
N/A 

 

Related Documents: 

Petition for Drainage Works 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________  

Genevieve Scharback, Corporate Services Manager/Clerk 

 

I concur with this report. 

Dan Best MPA,BA 
Chief Administrative Officer 


